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 Introduction 

On January 31, 2023, the Department of Computer Science at VSR Government 

Degree & P.G. College,Movva, hosted a National Webinar titled "Emerging 

Trends and Employability in Artificial Intelligence." The objective of this 

webinar was to provide students with insights into the latest trends in artificial 

intelligence and its significance in today's job market. 

 Activity Details 

- Nature of the Activity: National Webinar 

- Title of the Activity: Emerging Trends and Employability in Artificial 

Intelligence 

- Conducted Through: Department of Computer Science 

- Lecturer: N. Swarna Jyothi & SB Rafiah (Department of Computer Science) 

- Resource Persons: Dr. Kousar Nikhith and Dr. Waheed Shafiah of VNR 

VJIET College, Hyderabad 

- Number of Students Participated: 75 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Webinar Highlights 

 

The National Webinar on Emerging Trends and Employability in Artificial 

Intelligence covered a range of topics, including: 

 

 

 

 



 

1. Introduction to Artificial Intelligence: An overview of AI, its history, and 

its relevance in today's world. 

2.  Emerging Trends: Discussion on the latest trends and advancements in 

AI, including machine learning, deep learning, natural language 

processing, and computer vision. 

3.  AI in Industry: Exploring how AI is being applied in various industries, 

such as healthcare, finance, and autonomous vehicles. 

4. Employability in AI: Insights into the career opportunities and 

employability prospects in the field of AI. 

5.  Case Studies: Presentation of real-world AI projects and their impact. 

6.  Q&A Session: An interactive session where students could ask questions 

and engage with the resource persons. 

 

 Participants' Feedback 

 

 The National Webinar received positive feedback from the 75 students 

who participated. They found the webinar informative and inspiring, and they 

appreciated the opportunity to learn about the latest trends in artificial 

intelligence from experts in the field. 

 

 Conclusion 

 

 The Department of Computer Science successfully organized a National 

Webinar on Artificial Intelligence, providing students with valuable insights 

into the evolving field of AI and its employment prospects. Artificial 

intelligence is at the forefront of technological advancements, and this webinar 

served as a platform for students to explore the potential of AI in their careers. 

 



 

 

 

 


